Lillian S. Weisberg 7627 Old Receiver Road Frederick, Maryland 21702

Dear Mrs. Weisberg,

Thank you for your letter of 21 Oct 92 and thank for your concern of my order. I wanted to say that the order of books did arrive shortly after I sent my last letter to Mr. Weisberg, I am sorry for "being a pain" to you and Mr. Weisberg. I have been having problems with the postal system for a long time now, since I am in the military stationed overseas, all of the JFK material I get is through the mail, and sometimes, things just take a while.

I wanted to say that Mr. Weisberg's WHITEWASH series, Post Mortem and Frame-up are the best books of my collection. I own over 100 books on the assassination, and I consider Mr. Weisberg's books my prize possessions. If the government ever cracks and reveals the truth about JFK's death, I know Mr. Weisberg will and should receive more of the credit than anyone else.

Again, thank you very much for your letter and I appreciate you and Mr. Weisberg taking the time to mail the books to be.

Very Sincerely,

ANTHONY W. BEASON

Anthony W. Beason PSC 473 Box 82 FPO AP 96349-2907